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September 30, 2020 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
 
This notification is to confirm that Sycamore Valley Academy is currently delivering 
instruction through distance learning under the Governor’s mandate as Tulare County 
remains in the widespread tier based on COVID-19 metrics. At this time, all students 
are engaged in learning through distance learning, which is a combination of 
synchronous (live) and asynchronous (independent) instruction which commenced on 
August 12, 2020.  
 
We will continue delivering instruction through distance learning until further notice. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Donya Ball, Ed. D 
Superintendent 
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